
 

 

 

Morning and after school provision 

 

Following the guidance from the Government, published yesterday, we 

would like to find out the needs of parents for wraparound care, from 

September, for their children.  This will need to be specific, day by 

day, and would need to be booked and paid for half termly, in advance, 

with no last minute drop-offs. As children are to remain in ‘bubbles’ 

essentially there won’t be one but two breakfast clubs, for example. 

This will mean paying teaching assistants extra to look after the 

children.  We would not be providing food as there may be chance for 

cross contamination, but children are welcome to bring their own. 

Please complete the enclosed form and return as soon as possible, so 

we can start planning and work out how much we would need to charge 

for any provision. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Helen Ward 


